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Clearly, not everyone in La Crosse has heard about the city's new garbage regulations.  Or, at
least, has skipped over some of the details of the ordinance revisions that took more than a
year to develop.  One of those is the restriction against putting any electronics curbside.  That
piece was written in to deal with the rash of broken tube-style televisions that have been put out
with the trash in recent years.  Like this one we noted outside of an apartment complex this
morning on King street.
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